Feedback Request for Your Recent Utility
Service

Dear [Customer's Name],

Thank you for choosing [Utility Company Name] for your utility needs. We constantly strive to
improve our services, and your feedback is invaluable to us.

We would appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts about your
recent experience with us. Please consider the following questions:

o How satisfied were you with the service you received?
e Were our staff courteous and helpful?
e Is there anything we could improve or do differently?

Your feedback will help us enhance our services and serve you better in the future. Please reply
to this email or complete our online survey at [Survey Link].

Thank you for your time and input!
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Utility Company Name]

[Contact Information]



